Subject: Strong objection 2022/5243/p. Urgent

Dear Planning
We strongly object to the planning application 2022/5243/p.

We were not made aware of the application despite being direct neighbours. We have not been living there so not
made aware.

There are overlooking issues with two new windows in the side of the house directly into our bedrooms and
bathrooms.

This contravenes all planning law regarding overlooking to a dwelling.

This also contravenes the permitted development granted for the additional floor. Permitted development
specifically states that additional windows cannot be installed on the side of the extra floor.

This will be a dangerous new precedent to permitted development. If this is granted we would like to understand
how Camden will object to future permitted development with the addition a side window.

We specifically did not put these windows into the side of our additional floor as we felt it was not right towards the
neighbours.

We would also like to understand the position regarding the air con being installed.

Please can you let us know why we could not view this application on your search tool.

Thanks
Deborah



